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There are two ways in which a student will be eligible for the Federal Pell Grant during the summer semester:  

1) In the event a Federal Pell Grant recipient does not use his/her full award in attending full-time both fall and 
spring, any remaining funds can be used in the summer session if student meets the enrollment criteria. 
 

2) Beginning summer 2018, Federal Pell Grant rules allow students to receive additional Pell Grant funds and 
accelerate their academic careers to finish their program of study sooner. A student may qualify by enrolling in a 
minimum of 6 credit hours in his/her major for the summer session.  

The Office of Financial Aid Services strongly advises students to carefully consider their enrollment load 
before registration. The student is expected to complete all registered classes to avoid possible repayment 
of Financial Aid. 
 

For questions about Pell Grant or other summer funding options, please contact: 
 

Financial Aid Services 
Sandel Hall 115 

(318) 342-5320, Option #3 
finaid@ulm.edu 


